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Your Jackrabbit Account 

If you have not set up your Jackrabbit account, please do so as we 
use it to keep track of your account and to communicate with 
you. We have sent you an email to the address you provided when 
you registered containing login instructions. If you did not get an 
e-mail please see Cheyenne.  

Payments 

Monthly payments are due on the first of each month. If a 
payment is not received by the first of the month, a $10 late fee 
will be added to your account. You may pay by check, cash, or 
credit card. Cheyenne can take credit card payments in the studio 
via the Square app. If no one is at the desk to accept your 
payment in the studio, please put it in the black box in an 
envelope with your name and a description of the payment 
written on the outside.  

Platinum Dance Studio’s First Annual Christmas Party 

Platinum Dance Studio will be holding their first annual Ugly 
Christmas Sweater Party on December 14th from 5:00-7:00.  

Make sure to wear your ugliest Christmas sweater to the party! 
All dancers and parents are welcome to attend the party!!! There 

will be snacks, games, and a special visit from Santa Claus himself! 

 

 

 

 

 
Upcoming Events 

 
Dec. 1st: Jack Frost Parade 
Downtown Ironwood  
 
Dec. 14th: Platinum Dance 
Studio’s First Annual 
Christmas Party 
 
Dec. 24th- Jan. 1st: 
Christmas Break - NO 
CLASSES. Classes will 
resume January 2nd, 
2019.  
 
June 14th-15th: Our First 
Annual Platinum Dance 
Recital at the Historic 
Ironwood Theater 
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E-mail 

Platinum Dance sends out emails throughout year. Please make sure your email is correct. Please see 
Cheyenne if you’re not receiving the emails! 

Bad Weather/holidays  

We are unfortunately getting to that time of the year where cold/snow days are coming. Classes will be 
cancelled if Bessemer schools cancel due to inclement weather. We will post cancellations on Facebook, 
as well as send out email notification via Jack Rabbit. The studio will also follow the holiday schedule of 
Bessemer schools.  

 

  

 

 
 
 
 


